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NOTICE OF BIDS:  Sealed Bids from qualified General Contractors will be received by The 
Joint Pacific County Housing Authority at the Housing Opportunities of Southwest Washington 
offices located at 820 11th Ave, Longview, WA on April 8th at 2:00pm for the Pacific Place 
Renovation project.  Bidding information and other documents will be available on before 
February 19th, 2021 through ZBA Architecture, at https://www.zba-architectureplanroom.com/.  
See the full Invitation for Bids located in the Project Manual for more information, or contact 
Sarah Brede at ZBA Architecture 509-456-8236. 
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